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May 15, 2025 
 
Residents & Business Owners 
Bucks County 
 
RE: Act 167 Stormwater Update – Field Work Site Visits 
 
Dear Resident or Business Owner 
 
The Bucks County Commissioners and the Bucks County Planning Commission staff are engaged in an 
update to the County’s Act 167 Stormwater Management Plans. To assist with this work, the county has 
engaged with NTM Engineering to assist with updating and consolidating the current plans into a 
countywide Act 167 Plan.  As part of that work, we will be conducting field visits throughout the county 
on May 21st, from May 27th through May 30th and on June 2nd, 3rd, 5th, and 6th.  
 
This letter is to inform you that county staff, along with our consultant team, may be on or near your 
property to assess various existing site conditions related to reported stormwater flooding and/or stream 
erosion issues.  The goal of this field work is to identify the cause of the issue and to assist in the 
development of conceptual solutions for the problems.  
 
All county staff will have county issued identification available upon request. There will be no vehicles 
entering your property and no invasive or destructive testing will be performed on your property. Other 
than making general observations in the vicinity of identified problem areas, the field teams may need to 
take measurements of any waterway structures or other obstructions (bridges, culverts, etc.). We are 
respectfully requesting that you allow our teams to perform their evaluations as needed. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me, Matt Walters or Deanna Miller at (215) 345-
3400. For more information on the Act 167 Update, please visit our BCPC Connects Page. 
 
Respectfully, 
Bucks County Planning Commission 
 
 
 
Evan J. Stone 
Executive Director 
 

https://connects.buckscounty.gov/act-167-stormwater-plan-update

